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Summer term 

 

This week in Preschool we have been continuing our theme of Summer and different 

types of holidays. 

Lots of us have created lovely artwork to add to our ‘Summer’ display in the classroom, 

using sand, glue, paint and collage materials. 

We have taken a close look at some seashells and used traditional cameras in our 

roleplay to take some holiday snaps. The children really enjoyed our book of the week  

‘You Can’t Take an Elephant on Holiday.’  

 

We used the instruments to play along to the song ‘I do Like to Be Beside the Seaside,’ 

trying our best to keep to the rhythm and the beat, a skill that will help us with our 

phonics, listening and attention as well as musicality.  

 

We have all been trying our best to practice our skills of independence ready for 

September and beyond. Please continue to aid your child’s independence by 

encouraging these skills. For example, use of a knife and fork at mealtimes and cutting 

up food themselves, putting on and taking off their shoes, taking off and hanging up 

their coat. We appreciate your ongoing support.  

 

 

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😊 
 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

• Please remember to pre-order your child’s 

school dinner. 

• PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday 

morning. Please provide appropriate 

footwear (trainers/pumps) as we will be 

using the school field. 

• In hot weather please ensure that you apply 

suncream to your child before arriving at 

Preschool & provide a sun hat/cap. 

 

Please visit our new page on our website, all about 

how you can prepare your child for Reception. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

 

Siara 

& 

George 

 

 

Our photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Pre-School: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/10789

